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Have a Wonderful Easter Holiday!  
On behalf of all staff, Governors and all the other adults associated with                     
St Peter’s, I would like to wish everyone a Happy Easter.  

 
 
 
Farewell to Mrs Monkman  
Mrs Monkman will be saying farewell to St Peter’s this Easter as 
she retires after almost three decades of glorious service to the 
children, staff and community of St Peter’s. Mrs Monkman has 
been an integral part of the St Peter’s story for many years and                               
contributed in so many ways to the profound personal                              
development of countless children. From working as part of our 
wonderful office team, supporting children at lunchtime and 
throughout the day with their welfare needs to leading our                      
midday staff. A truly ‘Take Care’ person! 
We all wish Mrs Monkman the very best in her next steps.                      
Mrs Monkman will be missed around St Peter’s. I’m sure you will 
want to join us in sending Mrs Monkman our best                       
wishes and know that your children will miss her as much as we 
will. 
 

Future Dates/Useful information - links at the top of the page. 

 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
We value your trust in us.  
Don’t let issues grow.  
Stay safe.  
Stay connected.  
Take Care.  
Mr Tomlinson. Head Teacher 

Edition No.251 

 O Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other, the world and with our work. 
Amen 

 

Click on the hands to take you 

to a video of our school take 

care prayer in sign language. Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness                       
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Useful information  (term dates, times, etc.) Click here Future Dates: these are on our partner Newsletter – Weekly at a Glance Click here  

 

 

 

 

 

 

(SMSC) &                  

British Values. 

Theme for first 

week back                  

after Easter: 
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So many wonderful entries. 

Well done everyone! 

The newsletter only shows a 

few. All other entries will be 

uploaded to the school                      

website during the Easter                  

Holidays. 



 
Please email:      newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk  

 

Brody (pre-school) achieved his 
Duckling 4 badge over the      

weekend - Keep up the good work!!  

 

Kacie graded and gained her orange 
belt in Ju-Jitsu. Well done Kacie! 

Mia was awarded player of the match 
this weekend, scoring 5 goals in her 

team's 7-nil win. We are super proud of 
her!!  

Safeeya and Anna in year 5 got their Brownies Gold Awards in the 
last meeting this term. We are very proud of their achievement.  

Key stage one have been making beach huts this week. We have looked at 
different examples and planned our own. The children have learnt how to 

make and strengthen structures, including different ways of joining                                                       
materials.   

We are so proud 
of Matilda (year 
2) for achieving 

400m in under 10 
minutes                         

demonstrating all 
four strokes! Well 

done Matilda.  


